Dual Enrollment is a program
that allows Georgia high school students
to earn college credits at an approved
in-state college or university while
remaining a student at Midtown High
School. So be sure to talk with your
counselor for more information.

Our dual enrollment partners
- GSU (Georgia State University), KSU
(Kennesaw State University), AMSC
(Atlanta Metropolitan State College), GA
Tech, and ATC (Atlanta Technical College)

Did you know you can
earn college credits
while in high school?

There will be two information
sessions- Wednesday, September 28, 2022
and February 15, 2023 both at 6pm

In the CCC room A230
(or Murray Auditorium depending on
audience size)

In-person with panel comprised
of our dual enrollment partners and
current/former dual enrollment students
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